Banning Brice

From: Babcock Christopher

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 4:15 AM

To: Banning Brice

Subject: ANC18FA028 Petaluma, CA - MicroSD Card

Email Report Instructions
The narrative and attachments from this email report may be used in other reports at the discretion of the IIC. This
email, including attachments (if applicable), should also be placed in the public docket by the IIC.

Email

The Vehicle Recorder Division received a microSD card from an Electronics International CGR-30P. The device arrived
exhibiting no visible damage, however the card was unable to be read using laboratory forensic techniques. An
evaluation by an outside laboratory indicated that the card suffered “electro-mechanical failure and resulting media
damage.”

Prepared by: Christopher Babcock, Recorder Specialist, NTSB RE-40





